
ESERA Special Interest Group for Eye-tracking in Science Education Research: The Plan of 

(future) activities 
 

● March 2021: Eye Tracking in Science Education Research - online event 

● Joined symposium: Eye tracking: Routes to a deeper understanding of science education accepted for 
ESERA 2021 conference 

● Publishing a review on the use of ET in science education research 

● Since October 2021: Starting a regular newsletter including announcements, information about 
group activities, requests of group members and current research of group members, 

● March 2022: Eye-Tracking symposium and workshop in Prague 

● planning joint projects rising research samples as well as research’s international validity by 
more international participants using the same methodology and material to test students from 
their countries 

 


